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Change in Parts Codes for PTFE Diaphragms 

 
 
Thank you for your continuous support to YAMADA. 
 
Regarding the PTFE diaphragms for 1/4”, 3/8” and 1” for NDP series (i.e. NDP-5, DP-10 and 
NDP-25) and DP-F series (i.e. DP-5F, DP-10F and DP-25F), the same parts codes were used 
for the same sizes of diaphragms (e.g. 771093 for the PTFE diaphragm for both NDP-5 and 
DP-5F). 
 
From Aug 1st 2024, however, the suffix ‘F’ will be added to the end of the codes only for the 
diaphragms for the three kinds of DP-F models noted above.  
   

                   
 
The reason for the above change is to differentiate the ones for High Purity Series 
(Semiconductor grade) and the standard NDP models. 
 
Please use the new codes stipulated in the table above when placing an order for the 
diaphragms for the DP-F series pumps.  
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Yamada International department  

Pump Model Old Code New Code

DP-5F 771093 771093F

DP-10F 770933 770933F

DP-20F 770805 Unchanged

DP-25F 771110 771110F

DP-38F 771814 Unchanged


